

MAYOR DEREK ARMSTEAD & THE LINDEN CITY COUNCIL CORDIALLY INVITE YOU TO ATTEND THE 2023 LINDEN CITY COUNCIL REORGANIZATION MEETING

Featuring the Swearing In Ceremony of

Mayor Derek Armstead
Council President Michele Yamakaitis
2nd Ward Councilman Barry E. Javick
3rd Ward Councilwoman Monique Caldwell
5th Ward Councilman Carlos Rivas
7th Ward Councilman Ralph Strano

CITY HALL COUNCIL CHAMBERS WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 4, 2023 7PM

Light refreshments will be served immediately after a brief business meeting.